
Announcement #3 - Thank you for your feedback. The search is on! 
 
The following message was provided on behalf of Adrian Stimson, Chair, Board of 
Governors, and the Presidential Search Committee 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
To All Members of the AUArts Community, 
 
On behalf of the Presidential Search Committee on the President and CEO, I would like 
to thank all members of the community for their valuable input during the consultation 
phase of the search process through the survey. The search firm received several 
responses from faculty, staff, alumni, and Board members. 
 
Your feedback has helped to identify the key skills, experiences, qualities, and 
characteristics desired for our next President and CEO as well as the opportunities and 
challenges ahead for the university. 
 
A opportunity profile is available for your review here, and Leaders has embarked on a 
comprehensive search to seek candidates over the coming months with the goal of 
attracting and encouraging the best calibre of candidates to apply. The Presidential 
Search Committee’s goal is to begin shortlisting by the end of October and begin 
interviewing in November. 
 
If you have questions or comments about the presidential search process, you can 
contact Cherie Tutt, University Secretary cherie.tutt@auarts.ca.  
 

https://auarts.ca/sites/default/files/2024-07/President_Search_Opportunity_Profile.pdf
mailto:cherie.tutt@auarts.ca

